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Each year, through the National Society of Professional Surveyors Foundation, thousands of 
dollars in scholarships funded by a variety of individuals, companies, and organizations are made 
available to encourage and support college education in geospatial sciences. These scholarships are 
a great opportunity for college students enrolled in surveying, mapping, geographic information 
systems, and geodetic science programs. Fourteen students enrolled in two- and four-year degree 
programs were selected to receive one of the following valuable scholarships in 2012.  

THE BERNTSEN INTERNATIONAL SCHOLARSHIP IN 
SURVEYING TECHNOLOGY— 
 Roy Lewis III, Pottsville, Arkansas

AAGS GRADUATE FELLOWSHIP AWARD —  
Darren Hauser, Wysox, Pennsylvania

AAGS JOSEPH F. DRACUP SCHOLARSHIP AWARD— 
Benjamin Adams, Wooster, Ohio

THE BERNTSEN INTERNATIONAL SCHOLARSHIP IN 
SURVEYING— Anthony Kobah, Klamath Falls, Oregon

THE NSPS SCHOLARSHIPS— 
Michael Medina, Tyler, Texas;
Justin Frans, Maumelle, Arkansas

NETTIE DRACUP MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP— 
Peter Manwiller, Westland, Michigan
Lucas Hanson, Bark River, Michigan

THE SCHONSTEDT SCHOLARSHIPS IN SURVEYING—
Seth Weckman, Ely, Minnesota 
Kurt Rardin, Deatsville, Alabama
 
ACSM FELLOWS SCHOLARSHIP—  
Chloe Mattia, Joliet, Illinois

THE CADY MCDONNELL MEMORIAL SCHOLARSHIP—
Josephina Campbell, Klamath Falls, Oregon

NSPS BOARD OF GOVERNORS SCHOLARSHIP—
Austin Amort, Klamath Falls, Oregon

THE LOWELL H. AND DOROTHY LOVING 
UNDERGRADUATE SCHOLARSHIP—  
Andreas Torsvik, Fresno, California 

 Congratulations ! 


